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From: Porter, Julie

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 1:36 PM

To: King, Marquea (King.Marquea@epa.gov)

Cc: Bloom, Jill (Bloom.Jill@epa.gov); Porter, Julie

Subject: RE: DCPA revised protocols DP 424917, 424918, and 424921

Attachments: Chronic Sediment Toxicity Test with Leptocheirus plumulosus_SEPT_2015_SMV.pdf
Hi Dr. King,

As promised in the below email, the latest update regarding the Leptocheirus plumulosus (ss-1072) is attached. SMV is
currently working with EPA on this test so again AMVAC would like to provide a status update in 6 months.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Julie

From: Porter, Julie

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 6:07 PM

To: King, Marquea (King.Marquea@epa.gov)

Cc: Bloom, lJill (Bloom.Jill@epa.gov); Porter, Julie

Subject: RE: DCPA revised protocols DP 424917, 424918, and 424921

Hello Dr. King,
Hope you are having a great week.

As promised in our response dated December 15, 2014, the status update for the Leptocheirus plumulosus (ss-1072) is
attached. As a result of this update from SMV, AMVAC would like the opportunity to provide another update in 6 months
to permit the next phase of effort at SMV to be completed.

Please let me know if this is acceptable or if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Julie

From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 1:37 PM

To: Porter, Julie

Cc: Bloom, Jill

Subject: DCPA revised protocols DP 424917, 424918, and 424921

Hi Julie,

| am writing to let you know that EFED has agreed that the revised protocols which AMVAC submitted based on our
previous review of the hyalella and chironomid protocols (DPs 424917 and 424918) are responsive to our initial
comments and the studies can be initiated.

We are aware of the issues with the delay in conducting the Leptocheirus study (DP 424921) and would like for you to
check back in with us in April to determine a path forward.

Thank you for your patience,
MDKing





